From: Clare Mitchell 
Sent: 11 April 2013 10:54
To: Laura Bailey
Cc: Bob Duxbury; Adrian Colwell
Subject: FW: 13/00321/OUT - Land including OS7400, 5257, 4976, 2661 and 5257 South of Saltway adj to Bloxham Road, Banbury
Dear Laura,
I wish to formally lodge a holding objection on this site.  The issues of concern to the Design and Conservation team will be similar, if not identical to those recently raised at the recent Planning Inquiry for Salt Way.  Therefore it will be inappropriate for me to make comment on this new scheme until the inspector has delivered his recommendations.
 

Please let me know if you would like to discuss this further.
 

Best regards,
 

Clare


From: Louise Wright 
Sent: 07 March 2013 09:41
To: Design Conservation
Subject: 13/00321/OUT - Land including OS7400, 5257, 4976, 2661 and 5257 South of Saltway adj to Bloxham Road, Banbury
